
T he Heffington Post 

17th December 2021 E VERY MOMENT MATTERS! 

It was a cold and slightly windy day but it was 

the only day this year that we have had our 

whole community back together again and it 

certainly felt good! 

On behalf of everyone at PAW School, we 

would like to wish you all a very healthy and happy Christ-

mas. We can’t wait to see you all again back with us on 

Tuesday, 4th January 2022. 

Until then, stay safe and well. MERRY CHRISTMAS!  



YUMMY CHRISTMAS DINNER! Earlier this week, all our pupils arrived at school 

dressed for a day of festive treats with Christmas dinner followed by Christmas 

parties! What a way to end the term!  A huge thank you to the FOPS team for the 

hand made recyclable Christmas crackers. The children were thrilled!  



CHRISTMAS MUSCIAL TALENT! This week we had the pleasure of hearing and recording a 

range of Christmas classics played beautifully on a range of instruments—what a talented 

group of pupils! We hope that there will be opportunities for our musicians to perform to a 

live audience at some point in 2022. Fingers crossed! Huge thanks to the wonderful Mrs 

Whomersley for giving so generously of her time and to Sean, the guitar teacher, for also 

helping to prepare her guitar students for their performance.  



THEY ARE ALL STARS IN THE MAKING! This week our little Puffins and Robins had their 

amazing show filmed by two of our incredibly talented parents who gave so generously of 

their time. And what a show it was! We are so very proud of our Key Stage 1 pupils for all 

having the confidence to perform on stage with such enjoyment and gusto! Well done to the 

staff for helping the children prepare for their filming debut and a huge thank you to parents 

for the amazing costumes.  



WHAT A TALENTED LOT! 

This week we also had the 

performances filmed for 

each of our Key Stage  2 

classes and what an amaz-

ing end result! All the films 

have now been uploaded 

on to Class Dojo for parents 

to enjoy over Christmas. 

We cannot thank Mrs Wad-

dington enough for the in-

credible amount of work 

she put in to helping the 

children prepare for their 

performances. A big thank 

you also to the film and 

sound crew, without which 

we would not have been 

able to share these mo-

ments of joy with you all. 

The children have worked 

so hard learning their lines 

and stage directions but it 

was clear from the perfor-

mances that they have en-

joyed every minute of pre-

paring and performing their 

plays. Thank you all for 

your support with the 

amazing costumes. Let us 

hope that, next year, we 

will be able to see the chil-

dren perform in front of a 

live audience.  


